Covington Quilters Guild
General Meeting Minutes
June 7th, 2012

The meeting was opened at 7 pm, by Roxie Michel who welcomed everyone and the meeting was started.
Kathy Trovesi moved to approve the minutes and Karin Wheeler seconded the motion.

Treasurer’s report is on the table. If you have any questions, please talk with Carolyn Carnahan.

Door Prize Winner: Pat Faller

Badge Prize Winner: Kathy Trovesi

There were 4 guests tonight and 2 new members! Please welcome Judy Conrad & Mary Ellen Wilson!
Thank you for joining the Guild ladies!

Upcoming Guild Meeting events:

July: Erika Plank presenting embroidery designs with quilting

Aug: Unknown

Sept: Rebecca Anderson speaking on finishing UFO’s. We will be having a competition with the UFO'’s.
Sandy Bruce handed out a contract agreement and there will be 3 prizes awarded for the most UFO’s
completed, the oldest finished UFO and the most UFO’s donated to HUGS or Take me Home Quilts.

Misc Items:
The next board meeting is Thur. 6/21/12 at the Maple Valley Library from 7:00-9:00.
Guild Programs & Other:

Quilt Show:

-The school has been officially reserved.

-The website is ready to take quilt submissions and has the standards available.

-Friday, 7/6/12, is the last day to submit a quilt entry.

-Please turn in your quilts by appointment only to Kathy Scott between 7/6/12-7/13/12.

-Quilt Show judging will take place 7/16/12 at Water Gardens.

-See Nicole Sedgwick to get posters to hang at local businesses.

-PLEASE sign up to volunteer!!! The show doesn’t run itself and we need all the help we can get!
-If you are a chair person, please make a copy of the full schedule where members have signed up. There
will be a master copy in the soup kitchen in case anyone forgets what they have signed up for.
-Tea Room sign-ups will be available at the next Guild meeting.

-The Quilt Shop Navigator book is out and our Guild won the cover!

-The challenge fabric is available at Taylor Creek.

Mystery Quilt: Please see Anita Webb for the next installment.
Sunshine Committee: Please see Sandy Bruce if anyone you might know needs a card.
Workshops: There will be a Reproduction Quilt Workshop on 6/17/12 at Running Stitch at 11:00am.

Block of the month: Paula Lau was the winner this month! Next month will feature black & gold Y2 square
triangles.

Take Me Home (Previously Small Quilts): Please start turning in 36 inch pieces to Sandy Bruce for the
quilt show. 100% of the proceeds go to the Guild. Only finished projects will be accepted at this time!

HUGS: There are kits to check out at this time. The room is almost finished. We hope to hold the next
workshop mid July.



What’s New at Taylor Creek: Please reference the Taylor Creek Quilt Studio newsletter or reach out to
Joanne Lee. 425-432-8277 or snowkittens designs@msn.com

Raffle Quilt: Please sign up for Maple Valley days starting 6/8-6/10 to sell raffle tickets. Kits are available
with a picture of the raffle quilt.

Secret Pal: The secret pal chair is Patricia Goldborough. Please fill out the questionnaire by August and
turn it into Patricia or Mary.

Library: A new library is being built from scratch with a limited budget. Please look for books to donate &
turn into Peggy.

Fat Quarter Baskets: Jana Colombi is the chair of this committee. Your name goes into a drawing for
each donated fat quarter.

New/Upcoming Business/Misc Items:

Linda Ferguson brought a box full of yard to the meeting to be donated to members. Debi Mashak gave
thank you gifts to the ladies who helped in the auction.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheryl Evison
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